
We have been learning 
about…

20th May 2024



This week we began drawing our own dream gardens.  
If you could choose anything, what would you put in 
your garden?



We learnt insects help our plants produce seeds. Which creatures lived in your 
garden?



We’ve also been 
continuing to work on 
our subitising!
How many plants did 
you see in the flower 
shop?



We’ve 
been 
looking at 
our 
planted 
seeds 
carefully.   
Can you 
explain 
what is 
happening 
to your 
plant now?



We’ve been making seed bombs with Miss Carol. 



This afternoon we planted them. 



What else have you been up to?













Don’t forget- we 
have a class trip to 
Camley Street 
Nature Reserve on 
the first Tuesday 
after half term. 
(04/06/24)  

Children will all 
need to bring a 
packed lunch 


